

2025 Teacher Appreciation Week

WRAPPING UP THE YEAR, LOOKING AHEAD!

It's hard to believe we're already in the fourth quarter of the 2024–2025 school year!

It feels like just yesterday we were welcoming students—new and returning—at our back-to-school night. Since then, we've had a fantastic year filled with learning and creativity. From exploring the wonders of the circus and outdoor survival skills, to diving into vampire myths and modern sports broadcasting, to uncovering the culture behind quilting and the legends of pirates and samurai—it's been an incredible journey!

One of the things that makes this kind of learning possible is our focus on project-based learning. With multiple classes working on hands-on projects throughout the year, our supplies can run low pretty quickly. While we have some funding for essential materials —and our amazing staff often step in to cover extras—we could always use a little help.

In the past, our FCLA Governing Board and generous families have supported us through donations from an <u>Amazon Wishlist</u>. We're excited to reopen that list in preparation for the 2025–2026 school year to ensure we can keep offering fresh, creative, and engaging projects.

If you'd prefer to donate items from a source other than Amazon, please ship them to: Fox Cities Leadership Academy 5000 N Ballard Rd.
Appleton, WI 54913

We also gladly accept donations of materials not on the list—we can find a use for almost anything!

Thank you, as always, for your continued support. If you have any questions, please don't hesitate to reach out to any staff member.

Warmly, The FCLA Staff

Amazon Wishlist: https://www.amazon.com/hz/wishlist/ls/3AZ941ZVDD10V?ref =wl share



CELEBRATING OUR EVERYDAY HEROES: TEACHER APPRECIATION WEEK



"The teachers at FCLA are really positive and help lift students."

"They always help to explain things when I need it."

"Great teachers, actually make learning tolerable."

"The teachers are understanding and kind; they also try their best not to put down students."

"Can't imagine high school without them."

"The teachers always put a smile on my face."

"The teachers all have kind souls. The amount of effort and happiness they put into teaching astounds me. Every day, I walk into class excited and ready to learn, and I am never disappointed. Every homeroom brings me joy, and I greatly appreciate how students are treated with equality and kindness. This year's rounds have been among my favorites thus far this year, and I can't wait for the rounds to come."



You are cordially invited to our annual...

Fox Cities Leadership Academy Senior Recognition

Sunday, May 18th, 2025 6:30 pm Appleton North Commons

Doors open and light refreshments will be served at 6:00 pm.

Program starts at 6:30 pm.

Please join us to recognize our seniors!!

We hope you and your family and friends can join us to celebrate our seniors and their accomplishments!! In an effort to support Feeding America (our community partner), please bring a non-perishable food item.